


Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC Board Meeting Minutes
November 15th, 2017
The Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC (FFHC) held a public meeting on Wednesday, November 15th, 2017 at the FFHC at 40. E. Center Street #5, Fallon NV, 89406 at 5:30p p.m.
Regular Agenda Items
Call to Order at 5:32 p.m. by President Carol Lloyd
Public Comment- FFHC member Penny Valentine asked about the price of the Free-Range Turkeys that the FFHC were selling for Thanksgiving in comparison to the ones that are for sale at Heck’s meats. Kelli Kelly answered by stating that the Turkeys the FFHC are selling are more expensive than the ones for sell at Heck’s Meats because the ones at Heck’s are not the same type of Turkey and are raised differently. Kelli mentioned that four out of the seven Turkeys ordered have already been sold. Diana Johnson asked if the FFHC can discount the left-over Turkeys after thanksgiving. Kelli said yes. She stated that the FFHC bought the Turkeys at $4.50 per pound, and are selling them at $5.00 per pound. June Lindsey asked what the average weight of the Turkeys were. Kelli said they average eighteen pounds.  Carol Llyod asked to have a roll call added to the next meetings agenda. 
Roll Call- Jake Coval, FFHC Treasure conducted the roll call. Present Board of Director members Carol Lloyd, June Lindsey, Jake Coval, Diana Johnson, Sara Champneys.  FFHC staff, Kelli Kelly, Karla Wade.
FFHC members, Penny Valentine, Rick Lattin
Review and adoption of agenda: June Lindsey motioned to approve agenda. Sara Champneys second that motion, agenda approved unanimously. 
Review and adoption of the minutes: Kelli mentioned that Jake had forgotten to add Chris Bernau in attendance to the last meeting. June mentioned that her name was spelt wrong as did Sara. June motioned to approve the minutes. Diana second that motion. Minutes approved unanimously. 
Presentation of Financial report: Jake Coval presented the financial report. 
Interim Executive Director Report: Kelli Kelly presented and reviewed printed report.
Strategic Plan Update: Carol Llyod is continuing to work with Pam Powell with Lyon County to put together a survey to assist in the strategic plan. Diana Johnson asked if the plan will be ready by the Annual meeting in which Carol said yes. 
Annual Meeting Update: Planed for end of February
Board of director’s updates: None.
Next Board Meeting: December 6th at 5:30 p.m. at the Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC 
Meeting Adjourned -6:31 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sara Champneys, Secretary 
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